

Highland House Notes

www.hh-apts.com

Operated & Managed by Highland Apartments LLC

August 2018 508-755-8484

Nature abounds on the grounds!

NATURE WATCH

We have been seeing deer on the back-side of our property on a fairly regular basis. This young buck appears to have born within the past year. Red fox, turkeys and hawks have also been spotted lately. If you have any pictures to share, please forward them to the office.



RESIDENT APPRECIATION EVENT

We're planning our annual fall resident event for the beginning of September. We're open to your thoughts and suggestions.

DOGS, PLEASE TELL YOUR OWNERS..

"Mom, you know that even when it rains, you told me that I cannot go potty to the left or the right of the front door. Even if there's a typhoon! So please mom, remember to remind me next time it's inclement out. I know we'll have to get wet, but I need a bath anyway, and besides, If you make me break the rules, I'll take longer just for spite!"

SEE BACK-SIDE OF NEWSLETTER FOR

August's CALENDAR OF EVENTS!



SHOPPING CARTS

A constant reminder to please be courteous, and return your shopping cart down to, at least, the side door heading to the garage preferably the garage. Next time you need a cart and there are none, think about how you felt. Please be a good neighbor!

OUR BEST WISHES TO REY AND JEANETTE!

They are heading south-of-the border to Rey's homeland of Cuba for a a trip, (on his birthday), to celebrate with family and close friends! Rey has submitted his application to become a US Citizen and is going through the process. Our best wishes and congratulations to Rey and Jeanette!

STORAGE ROOM LIGHT SHUT OFF!

BE COURTEOUS AND CONSERVE ENERGY!